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Comments: As a climber in Northern California for 30+ years, I have greatly enjoyed connecting with nature and

people in our great forest lands. Much of my climbing is on granite cracks where I can place a cam or nut and

remove it, inspired by the clean climbing movement of those who came before me. 

I have also had accidents, injuries, and dangerous situations happen because temporary anchors were not

available or the anchors were unsafe. 

The climbing community can safely and respectfully create anchors in the national forests, as has been shown

over the last 60+ years of climbing as an approved recreational use of our great land. Please keep the current

standards and do not add additional requirement to create safe conditions in the outdoors.

Respectfully, 

Tim Kendall 


